
 

Defunding of the Institute of Museum and Library Services affects the JKPL. Here’s how...  
 

On Friday, March 14th, 2025, an executive order was signed that "...continues the reduction in the elements of the Federal bureaucracy 
that the President has determined are unnecessary." This reduction included the Institute of Museum and Library Services (IMLS). The 
IMLS receives .003% of the federal budget. A portion of that comes to the State Library of Iowa through the Grants to States program. The 
State Library of Iowa uses this funding to do BIG projects that benefit even the smallest library! Here are some things the money from 
IMLS is used for, that could impact the JKPL.  


